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New Covenant requires that parents self-screen their students when returning to school after 
every break. Below you will find the questions to ask yourself.  You may be aware that there phone 
apps that will help you with these tasks. The questions are now routine at doctor’s offices or other 
places of business.

Questions that you will consider: 

1.	 Have you travelled internationally in the past 14 days?

2.	 Have you travelled to a highly impacted area within the United States in the past 7 days?  
(Currently, there are no domestic travel restrictions in place by our health department, but we 
do know that certain places were considered “hot spots.” If you have a question about travel, 
please contact the office and we will be happy to discuss this with you on an individual basis.)

3.	 Do you believe you have been exposed to a person with a confirmed or suspected case of 
COVID-19 in the past 14 days?

4.	 Is your student or any immediate family members that live in the same household awaiting a 
COVID test result? If so, do not send your student to school until those test results are returned. 
If there is a positive in the household, the health department will provide guidelines regarding 
isolation and quarantine.

5.	 Have you been diagnosed with COVID-19 without clearance as non-contagious by local health 
authorities?

6.	 Are you currently experiencing any symptoms of illness including fever, (>100.0 F) cough, chills, 
fatigue, muscle aches, diarrhea, headache, sore throat, congestion or runny nose, nausea of 
vomiting, or shortness of breath.

7.  If you answered “YES” to any of these questions, please call the school office and talk with one 
of the nurses before sending your child to school.
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